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Living for Sport at Priory!

This week we were delighted to
welcome Commonwealth Games
Hockey bronze medallist Charlotte
Hartley to Priory.

Charlotte visited us as part of the Sky
Sports ‘Living for Sport’ campaign and
held a two hour workshop with pupils,
covering both theory and practical
elements of sport.

As part of the workshop, Charlotte
talked about her career, her beginnings
in sport, important decisions she has had

to make and what life is like as a
professional athlete.

She discussed with students how
professional sports doesn’t come easy
and how sacrifices may have to be
made, however if you love your sport, a
career in it can be very rewarding.

Charlotte also went on to do some
team building activities with pupils and
overall delivered a fun packed,
informative two hour workshop.

Thank you Charlotte!

Matt Dickinson’s ‘Mt Everest Files’ Blog

Author and Videographer, Matt
Dickinson, has released his first blog
post and his latest expedition to Mt
Everest.

Matt has made several visits to Priory
over the years, with his most recent visit
being the grand opening of the Priory
Library.

He is currently scaling Mt Everest
again, for the second time running, with
the British Military Expedition where he is
filming for a play which will be part of the
Edinburgh Fringe.

You can follow Matt's progress at
www.everestfiles.com or on YouTube by
searching ‘Everest Files Matt Dickinson’
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Final Bow for Year 11 Rounders
The Year 11 Rounders team made their Morris, Annie Hargreaves and Hannah
final appearance recently as they Unwin finished 5th out of all the South
played in a South Ribble schools Ribble schools.

tournament. The girls have played together as a
The team, consisting of (L to R) consistent team for 5 years and have

Charlotte  Brewster, Ana Johnson, been fantastic representatives of Priory
Melissa Howarth, Daisy Ashby, Charlotte during their time together.

Chess Supremo,
Jamie White!

Year 7's Jamie White headed to
Poulton-Le-Fylde at the weekend to
take part in the Cumbria, Lancashire
and Mersey Megafinal chess
tournament.

The Delancey Chess Challenge has
over 40,000 school participants and
Jamie won his category, becoming the
u12 Supremo and earning himself an
invitation to the next stage.

Jamie will now begin preparations for
the Gigafinal, which will be held at the
Wright Robinson College in Manchester
on Sunday 16 July against other u12
Supremos.

We are very proud of you Jamie and
wish you good luck in the next stage.
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